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FOIA Metra

From: Ramsey Mallory 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 3:54 PM
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: MP-16-00030015 (copy request)

To whom it may concern, 
 
On August 17, 2016, my vehicle was burglarized in a Metra parking lot.  Officer J. Hancock investigated and 
prepared report MP-16-00030015.  I need to obtain a copy of said report for insurance purposes.  Please advise 
as to how and when I will be able to receive a copy of the report. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ramsey Mallory 
 




